
January 31, 2023

LSU Pediatrics
​Tuesday Tidbits

Welcome to the Department of Pediatrics' weekly email blast designed to
deliver important department information straight to your inbox.

Visit our
website

LSU Pediatrics Announcements
 

2023 Faculty Annual Performance Evaluations
LSU School of Medicine is devoted to your success and as such, is committed
to a performance feedback process for ongoing improvement. Faculty
members have received several emails with information related to the Annual
Faculty Performance Evaluation Process, one from Human Resources and the
other from the LSU Dean's office outlining the purpose and process. All faculty
must have an evaluation form completed by their direct supervisor (Division
Head, Chair, Dean, etc.) and submitted to LSU Human Resources.
 
For Division Heads:

1. Please complete the evaluation form for each division member using
Adobe Acrobat 

2. Return to Kelly Allerton (kslumb@lsuhsc.edu) by March
13th.  (Department must upload all forms by March 15th).

3. To assist with completion, there are training videos and sessions
4. There are 6 categories of performance, of which the first 3 have

modifiable percent effort and must total 70%.
5. The score range is 1 - 5; note, a score of 1, 4, and 5 require comments;

an overall total score of 5 warrants a second reviewer (Chair signature)
6. Please meet and review with your faculty; both of you must sign the form.

For Faculty:
1. Read the evaluation form and consider completing a self-evaluation to

enhance your professional development.
2. For those of you who do not have a current Division Head, Dr. Desselle

will complete your evaluation

https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/324b95e8-f003-4530-8b34-46247045e097.pdf
mailto:kslumb@lsuhsc.edu
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/324b95e8-f003-4530-8b34-46247045e097.pdf


Note for all: this does not replace the annual faculty review form which will be
conducted at the end of the academic year and is a necessary component of
the promotion process.

Contact Dr. Bonnie Desselle for questions

Tatjana Saunders Joins the Adolescent Medicine Team

Adolescent Medicine welcomed Tatjana
Saunders to their team last week. She will be
serving as a Department Coordinator for
Adolescent Medicine, working closely with
Hannah Simon and Dr. Ryan Pasternak to
support Adolescent Medicine as well as the
Southern Center for Adolescent and Young Adult
Health Equity. Tatjana is from Ohio and received
her Bachelor’s Degree and Master of Public
Health from Ohio University. She is a certified
medical assistant through the National
Healthcare Association. She just moved down to
New Orleans so please give her a warm
welcome to the department and city when you
meet her.

Coffee & Conversations: Moving the
Needle on Vaccines

Save the date for a discussion on "Moving the Needle
on Vaccines" hosted by the Louisiana Families for
Vaccines. Click here for a full agenda and more
information on the event.

Wednesday, February 1, 2023, 8am
Children's Hospital, Large Conference Room A & B

2023 LA CaTs Underrepresented Minority Roadmap
Scholars Program

The Louisiana Clinical and Translational Science Center is committed to
advancing the diversity among the scientific workforce in Louisiana and the
research and career development of all people. Despite tremendous
advancements in scientific research; information, education, and research
opportunities are not equally available to all. To ensure equal access to
training opportunities, The LA CaTS Professional Development Core is pleased
to announce a request for applications for the LA CaTS 2023
Underrepresented Minority Award.

One UMRS will be chosen each year. Applicants should hold an MD, DO, PhD,
DDS, or PharmD. Applicants may be current members of the faculty or
candidates for appointment to the faculty (prior to July 1, 2023) at any LA

mailto:BDesse@lsuhsc.edu
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/9b5bddf2-2be1-4266-a184-5fed9273e8cc.pdf


CaTS Institution. An in depth overview of the program and application
instructions can be found here. For questions, contact the LA CaTS
Professional Development Core at CareerDevel@LACaTS.org.

Application Deadline: Wednesday, February 1, 2023, 5pm

2023 Crescent City Potpourri
Share your experience in the depths of Pediatric Practice! Anyone interested
in presenting at the 2023 AAP State Conference in New Orleans is invited to
complete the call for proposals through the link below.

https://www.laaap.org/2023-crescent-city-potpourri-proposal-form/

Deadline Extended: February 7, 2023

Contact Julia Vanchiere at julia.vanchiere@laaap.org or (225) 379-7923 for
more information. Click here to view the full invitation.

Children's Hospital Faculty Development Series

​CHNOLA Values
Tony Gonzales, MD

Chair, CHNOLA Department of Orthopaedic Surgery
Children's Hospital New Orleans

Monday, February 13, 2023
12:00pm

Zoom Only
 https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83022299576

If you are interested in receiving calendar invites for future faculty development
sessions, please click here. Future sessions will be held on the following
dates:

March 15, 12pm: Physicians Resource Group
April 13, 12pm: When to Say Yes, No, and Maybe

Professional Grant Development Live Online Workshop
T h e Professional Grant Development live online workshop, which is
normally held at Tulane University, has moved online. It will include: the same
length of instruction, interactive discussions, and one-on-ones with the
instructor.

You will learn how to:
1. Research and identify potential funding sources
2. Address the guidelines of federal and foundation applications
3. Find foundation and corporate giving for the state of Louisiana
4. Demonstrate the merits, excellence and innovation of your proposal
5. Write professional grant submissions that stand out against the

competition

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lacats.org%2Fresearch-funding%2Favailable-opportunities%2Ffunding_opp_rs_urm.aspx&data=05%7C01%7Ctrogge%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cb56da253e813421262e008dad8a2a1b5%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638060490262740380%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=R3CKspD0b6yKeI6n0N6eec%2Fg00kBk5zuLvZsWzzr0vs%3D&reserved=0
mailto:CareerDevel@LACaTS.org
https://www.laaap.org/2023-crescent-city-potpourri-proposal-form/
mailto:julia.vanchiere@laaap.org
https://www.laaap.org/2023-crescent-city-potpourri-call-for-proposals/?utm_source=emailoctopus&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=Call for Proposals
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus06web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F83022299576&data=05%7C01%7Ctrogge%40lsuhsc.edu%7Ceecc3514c8af48684fb508dafe29120e%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638101749605539657%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FfaRb2kXlLfheGaKH%2BeKTw6sGQ2V05l7cs0%2BMXha4dI%3D&reserved=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBvm-5v5RlxX8sIhND6P4HDOgKLOsVxnqJ19uJXoW3_n3XWA/viewform


The ultimate goal of the course is to walk away with a product specific to your
interests, which includes the grant design, abstract and project plan.

February 22-23, 2023

9:30am to 5pm, Central Time

Sponsored by the Grant Training Center

Click Here to Register

Workshop Fee: $595.00
Includes a comprehensive list or resources, workbook, and certificate of

completion

Save the Date: 2023 Camp Tiger Auction

https://granttrainingcenter.com/workshops/1938?utm_source=1938&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=ol


Save the Date: Festin' for Koolen De-Vries Syndrome



Let’s get ready to FEST! Save the date for the Re-do of our 4th Annual BREW
FOR MOLLY MOO! Covid cancelled our 2020 event the day before nation
wide shut downs, but we are back and ready to kick off the spring festival
season and raise money for a great cause! Help us support Molly Zwiener’s
(daughter of GI's Russ Zwiener) ongoing journey with Koolen-de Vries
Syndrome, and help us continue to raise awareness and spread inclusion and
acceptance for those with Koolen de Vries Syndrome and special needs! Again
this year, a portion of proceeds will be donated to Koolen de Vries Syndrome
Foundation, local charities that support children with special needs, as well as
to Molly’s on going medical and therapy needs.  Come have a fun night Festin’
with us while tasting the array of beers at New Orleans best brewery, Miel
Brewery & Taproom, who has again graciously donated their brewery to us for
the night!  Beer, Food, and lots of fun will be had!

$40 presale tickets:  Venmo: @Molly-Z-Strong for presale ticket purchase. In
venmo comments, state number of tickets and names

$50 donation for ticket at door
Includes all you can drink & drink and live music!

  
 PayPal, venmo, cash or check accepted at door or pre purchase! 

Click here to read more about Molly's Story. Visit this link to order a 2023 Molly
Strong T-shirt.

​Share Your News!
The department wants to highlight your
success! Please send any news to include in
Tuesday Tidbits to Taylor Rogge.

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/dde49fb2-02b7-4b1c-8a8a-2ca76d70fa93.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEeBbJgrubAEGYy8WY4rFwKRx6P9PsPG1p1I6rnv-kZ4aoUA/viewform
mailto:trogge@lsuhsc.edu


 
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT

New video monthly

January Video: Thinking Like a Doctor
 

How do we teach learners to "Think Like a Doctor"? How do we help learners
get from data to diagnosis and treatment? How do we teach Clinical Reasoning
Skills? This video (8 minutes) breaks down how experts synthesize information
to make medical decisions, and how we can teach our medical students and
residents to move past "novice" thinking patterns. Let's kick off 2023 with a
renewed commitment to excellence in medical education!

https://vimeo.com/73003540

Please send any suggestions or areas of faculty development need to
acree1@lsuhsc.edu.

 
If you are interested in other forms of Faculty Development, visit these
websites:

LSU Pediatrics Faculty Development Page
LSUHSC GME Medical Education Development Site
ACGME LEARN

For questions or comments regarding Faculty Development,
​please contact Amy Creel.

 
CHNOLA Announcements

 
Hybrid Grand Rounds

Participants can join Grand Rounds in the Hospital Large Conference Rooms or online.
A limited number of lunches will be provided for participants in the

​Large Conference Room, so please arrive early!
 

For those who prefer an Outlook Calendar Reminder for Grand Rounds, please
click here for directions that walk you through creating a recurring reminder.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F73003540&data=05%7C01%7Ctrogge%40lsuhsc.edu%7Ca4bc24e3e33c4ac9c7b108daed9223e2%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638083509173928649%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=FsJprWdJCim1xnKMj%2Fi5MDEZ5HD4sgnTeWDT7YhkQVo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSBdYy3aJk8G4dA-syIK9ziB8iZewUnFvX5RwuRymTh1dX1ov4CV7yPJQ64_HSXN4R3tqVGDLs5llbLyK8rfWnreJDRN00Vhbf820EhFa2PFTqNplpmHhMHVBYavrmfRIjzBVxq-Tyo_HTSUHcAEo3rA%3D%3D%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xtpcgYepCE2gUOEl%2FMMOKMtQTU%2BrysyLr9nWKNYQFs0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCJZ3NN7oB8vSvWXpY3W4P-EXM_pcNLmJ9rEYTJUjOFGD39w3YjH2Oon1Cc9_h3jnLP6DTyfoMeQxl4EmG_eFLuK4X1Y4TQK-zTUh-ZWXW6Zj96jYjBpXIrYZz758dn1NG6ljxHY8FXxSF04CqR4-vXNsCL440ZKBSdSeJRmfO_kW%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4sN09Ct9irZy9Gg%2B0fhmLo%2BgwXU8RvAO0cJjbCjzF8I%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D00171lFFLX9se2oqQdpBK0h9sqrKo51ZjI2LmTcGcsTcS93qeeai46vCBbWBNU8hq8kwPQ7NN6apG1Axxj5mpkx-U2GPsgc25KjJat1DuZL-UE0PgBNH5Ryr8JtHgdW7KFUow3ZTwFR0pWtuGsZnanwB8PSfhS67poB%26c%3DbK2coVo3llHyEzVU17R52ELeUCz5Mc4Yy9fxFExhHcShKYH2z7ba7g%3D%3D%26ch%3DghPamHiv_d5rdlitsfRNFDbX04x9Ds7pzMR0268bmVYo-9d-kmXxyQ%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7C158a7bfdb34743c12c7408da9b207aaa%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637992861084895907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nRckdaApeLPwJaH2GpJ8q6%2BGUqhUerYdE0JAH898mTc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:acree1@lsuhsc.edu
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001HgRvQ6UTYNMYgQ_4cloGR0_9lP4m0TUea_7sgqCB9ERDMTshoa0rFIk5tNOC_k4kUM9C7oQItVIHeKGFP84W2jknnv47i_OQ6ViEEt_BaHNzR2PxaTsP3eS6LhpURjiy1R_BNRdRBKneMbx1AHe9adPAt1rC1bBA5qpt6xSstnFwAH3ORp-YPwrAjSj507Ykwbl3NL1sXrlZ8NdHY1iEz5D4XP6xz3MdYiWvP0E7pmdxfeyDizLaYSz7Pda9Wjy2j1G5MoDMXkQTD1gmSV2dVGd0Kgap42p2iecbUFb7aeOhH8nC85oMw7rLhs9EW5BoIvhRczG_gFIkajuaStLuTDzBVqT72bw6HmzTqPccvDdkjVZ3vi1z6UJLy15uofdhEqsDNbUv4h9bvb4EvlxZhxB0CwZ65FY7bMqU-d4OZ5Qpsm7qrxQduGhQcmPhAGqjPdz2MM1Wvmdp98Nu7RSyFdaJIQIH3S4LDalUwIzch4RsnVdRi_4ijggUvcD_kSnVkyAopHiAFuQcyT8_Gl8bet2m2hDJlV1C1MM8QIOY6BQxGhXNrIiom1bRq4H50IuWGddXEjBtLUz_u07qSAYDBQU-HAynJryowZ6re_3MPCCjC36DqLp1mIR_EjOJrvYwlaKX_BZBXGZAN_qE2g1ciMh1RatQ7ZQz__9B2f4JO63aXbvXabzGz8AS6fldwava7mE6ggU8vpmmZipGleNuXfq3jBzSuABRU_prc1MbLOUIYzR5tIQ7ZjCwkKmX9ZtB5VPa6N2QHR8XA39fTWDArRC1aKK6FuboxmnZIIuc8qr57K67ve5ZZaLK15hFVjN_ed7FXkrjleNvncjGB45kSYWRbTphVZpChcjsO8jfHiF14UlWmMKG9o-6xTR8P13n9RFdWbjGf2hKRetSy3TCJqr_9W0CjmpIiYrXSkJQm_CYLS85WMxU1Itysww_jBQHKKSgaVzCygY0iEM1DZHxgHpCSxgV0n52tBk31DKgBxdzZP3lhzcc7AyI4M60uWDddh47ZJaDxSGHu8Bf1Q9Eb2McGGlgjCKMJV12nKTwWMQ_qZw4uHBdFW3EL7_l3ZyQsUodtM1goGK8COZAdwvmFmAhUzoEof8qG_Sfm0rWOLcBdpykSKupZ7vWo6pbdTV2f1RN7hicsCmzmLwLy7k1Qg3aqFywpR3SoT0unnEhO7uDRl3UzPPcvuiH8YiAD6g7tf3bVyLsi40BL5Hnn0YgMg%3D%3D%26c%3DQ-FjRl3KSnUC5N-9F0RoVOOx1KnCXlyh-DikGXGPD4jmOpdsWeH-eQ%3D%3D%26ch%3DkCvV4UdZlXbs8GVBQgwPrhYgL1ZpMSJEYbSmvEy4mAsCOy5rtkFtUg%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctrogge%40lsuhsc.edu%7Ce03ea6d6725b40e2585b08dadd332f59%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638065509209953499%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=D0E2r6ttRfGVGPbVoRpCLDvb67gLT38NuWeixybj2tA%3D&reserved=0


To receive CME credit, use this link to register: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/o/chnola-office-of-medical-education-34140724807

 
If you do not need CME credit, log in through the Zoom link:

https://lsuhsc.zoom.us/j/95665388600
Meeting ID: 956 6538 8600

Other Announcements

Epic will be hosting Provider Efficiency Hour Sessions in January and
February 2023. Click here for more information on registering for a session

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001qdOzCMIqYBaZsWmQjKupjQ_J1z0IP_B-i8sCH1RPPy7VsqjClc5fP050ZmYPh8nK1S-CR946nZMo07ZKk8pYSp1FjYH1fFK3dzknHL6uwRuWpVnCKzpjfgOxrNHv4bFsqah7ua35z5DFbS_Qc0AT--hI9YXcHa72SNZUFMcIpWfUbJwQtb9zrs8dNM0R6EBTDjAzhOz-1nB_0AjuodPGJzzWM8POtpOJexf4lmoB1LGN-d3RgE78JzBIeEU3RXykw5wr_UyoYbxuUbugCB3SSoITNuhxPdgCceD1xOYN1bgV6FPDi9zCA06LqMySU_yTeZkcYher4NiBu0o-1XHjrl6WszYLfO2z2b3vuegkkt-zsj4fa5p_3VIWzi7t-OPoIsII4r5n2aA4FQqUtolh9fSv7fQScAzm0A7I5J8F02H0RmUmA3LiwrNqzrNRu6_D0E9FuBtpRuPCtTVBGBHBju11kWPeEvr96ESIv6LAijpf3NEQ9nHjF8VnUmCANS_PfAUEjYLoAni56IAofVoEoi_pejX55GpxuZZSP8vRRNy44B9fMaKBVURJo4i5N9Aejy3wgwwLvbzaWnBMenEFZz28bjwXYSUcsZN5xeiOAMZw7YxgON4WaGVKfEJYZY8marN3AVZnzQFB6I5VlWKsecrIUrUN-PiriV-iCyJ0YyKjNT02vfjl22bhroew2h7YBb7mOXHJRJRJXdOdCzmYCk-UxchuJG0CCwWLQ4RwWEbUphusR6GjkIrDUCPfVwwiQRqMk285mAYiUxWaaR1HC-TxiV89Hi4NLe0pXAGrsCA%3D%26c%3DzqUOHbH2BO_f4R9geLtKKqAdaoxcqAS1MXv2Nyzmx5BFQIE_INKXrQ%3D%3D%26ch%3Dhun8lgwY5l9EiB1Neqb67ql7sBUOasfyQ8Cn803fdi77OpSnXPJKsg%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctrogge%40lsuhsc.edu%7Ce03ea6d6725b40e2585b08dadd332f59%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638065509209953499%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hjDyIsl0%2FJiVXzDtn1GGieqahcqgwXPUhNQxHJfrnm4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0014GH9Zvt5l4nHJyd0debOlR-I29C9uxUCrDPX_vXyKb5KNDeuLLpHJOu5TVCLJFFOUJEqrDRuqU80Q3lSoZA759Qylgf-Qg7RiW_Pa-buN5MJC9ZDuhoDLSbbe9qDZ2X-_HUyOvosysX_SRJ5pB5r1nzQajmCuiwCyzY9Ocrrscgx2KiELj1bfvwruqIXSfPpEb77qBTy5vg1_8F4QRn9tZB9-21m7iRyRBFXkWKAv_qzaWP-0veLShERZnZdrhIBQoSkgFKlR-Cf1HEE6XwNu_E4SSHXPmeQFVPCwrzoO2qlvj7UejEAOTks8_6hZZRxvSyrlFUG56tBQp3AstfTr1_TWk7vlxj7K-YkxzQAhZPvJidb80X_MLp7ISOfxRmS6v7KI91YlF17J0IpJfcHciouDZEuOtDeo5MfM5WPxUC7gXtfBrpTGezCQvc7KvNRORv0Mr8lL82HEdvf9GDCwCzF5zX2iwFYrtL40dMGYDB5UpLPHbb2HdGhbZPJS0RvMS85C_T9T3Kk690L4_7MWBhVR16d4sw_KXh7yUsR2MOzhttFJ4SU0W8Gja8l2G1IsCl-Nm90Aoze8Fzrve_Sxzwa2Abh13t6xxD5804FbUnlgB3zVKfRzXODKaoh_FffXKaIdLg8qbul55204rQHFVll1RQF6WiajquvGlp7b1US4U6dvmMxjyDa21u1iciIKY8tDhtSjmeg-K-fGjkhAS04oLxpOZUFuzOdY5bM50618n9Vvc1LuSLWkZ38slm1sWXsJN6Cgscmous6rKPfIj6EKcLcr0TaNb5KsqJdQG4L1uynJOBxXTKe_9GRjptONAVNI5YHt-OQk84XxhggVdNomMte_4p0qxSCcNl6wZ6fAsiEsYbyTA8zYP6IGwwZobkgCBVKRNGuCjflxr2YFi4fTN77peVw7NEIVKchcmhRLAKWtCWGDEVUteRcSmu-i6rYcbSwvxC2lgV1sBRwTOy1y6ZRTeUlWnOxFgbkuBqT_NNdUbHqEuDFHAJYbwF28R9MhcvR2s-Eed3Z21do34VHe9TSj-jRWplV9EZaIgx_9lWvQepN504vOBPBGDtTOmdjJ7HQgvRKXkoaaTdZlVs64qSs1PUF7HFC4lPxMuUN6OBQZLDfnY3tRDHrXvax%26c%3DwM6InqtDWIoEzigHyGWf6dGqqEYBOyBzjRcP3Z63GpmQdpipPuwA0A%3D%3D%26ch%3DpliM0LCdCuyu_cIrqmGBMzkhMTvVVi_6erDi0lJ3qIRd-SWwGV0Ihg%3D%3D&data=05%7C01%7Ctrogge%40lsuhsc.edu%7Ce03ea6d6725b40e2585b08dadd332f59%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C638065509209953499%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qh1AZZ9sPUzjtFUJYFt0%2F215eIm1i5lv9r8aNlukfP8%3D&reserved=0
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Department Wellness
CHNOLA's childcare center open for children of providers/staff working at
Children’s Hospital (flyer)

LSU Pediatrics Wellness Resources (information)

 
Other Announcements

Latest Edition of The Pulse (link)

Resident Education
Resident Participation in Research (information) - complete a shared
spreadsheet with a brief description of the project you are looking for
collaboration or assistance with.

GeauxHealth! is a collaboration between LSU and Tulane residents to
create a resource guide promoting medical trainee awareness of social
determinants of health as well as providing a tool for easy use in clinic
and during discharge planning. Check out more info here and on their
website: https://geauxhealth.org/

Research and Grants
Updated: Several Avenues of Stats Support, Education and Consultation
(information) (using stats models through CITI)

New Pre-Review for Grant Proposals service offered by LSU
(information)

Administrative Reminders
Importance of Time Certification (information) - learn more about why we
certify time each month!

Use of Non-LSUHSC Email (information)

Download the new Department Composites for the 2022-2023 academic
year! (Resident, Fellow, Faculty, Admin Staff).

 
Department Anniversaries

The following employees celebrate another year with the department this
month. Thank you for your continued service to LSU Pediatrics!

Maria Velez, 28 years
Renette Jones, 9 years​

Looking for old newsletters?
​View the Tuesday Tidbits archive on the department's website. (link)

https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/151b2af5-d8f7-47bf-82e4-0ffd04195f56.pdf
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https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgeauxhealth.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ckslumb%40lsuhsc.edu%7Cbe325cf92ba744714b3a08d9be84028f%7C3406368982d44e89a3281ab79cc58d9d%7C0%7C0%7C637750296443373298%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2FZNBboWdXdSmNREZO99Yin0ZwCkoxOAeN3w9f%2BYrDV4%3D&reserved=0
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https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/5613f0c3-d0c8-4d31-a28e-9e7a309b2215.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/b49327c4701/89f28a36-68d9-4f09-90a8-4bbf2009b7ac.pdf
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https://www.medschool.lsuhsc.edu/pediatrics/newsletter.aspx
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